
 

 

10th May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
As part of the Autism Accreditation Assessment process, we have been asked to 
carry out a survey of autistic people and their families.  We kindly request that if your 
child is Autistic that you complete the questionnaires using the information below.  
The survey takes approximately 5 minutes to complete.  
 
For our Autistic students: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/AutisticPersonPendleCommunityHighSchoolColleg
e/  
 
This is intended for any autistic adult or young person who attends Pendle 
Community High School & College. It can be completed by the autistic person or with 
support.  
 
In the case of autistic people under the age of 16 or who lack mental capacity, you 
can decide whether you are able to complete the 'autistic person' questionnaire on 
their behalf or otherwise not complete it.  
 
Families of Autistic students:  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/FamiliesofAutisticPeoplePendleCommunityHighSch
oolCollege/  
 
This is intended for the family member who represents the interests of the autistic 
person to complete.  
 
We have also put information about the assessment and the links on our school 
website for you to access.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N Woods 
Autism Lead  
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